
 

  
Dear all, 

After almost three months of lockdown and pandemic, we now find 
ourselves in another kind of storm. The killing of George Floyd by the 
Minnesota police has sparked an international outcry against racism.    
 
This isn't the place for a preach on racism but below you'll find a link to the 
Baptist Together response to the death of George Floyd and I'd like to think 
that the leadership of Oakham Baptist Church and the church family can 
stand behind this statement. 

https://www.baptist.org.uk/Articles/579640/The_death_of.aspx 
Our Sunday service comes to you LIVE on YouTube at 10.30 am from 
Martin and Andy Gordon Kerr's living room.  They will be sharing 
communion with us so make sure you have your bread and wine/juice 
handy.  Julie Leefe brings us the next message in our series from Luke's 
Gospel looking at chapter 6 verses 37-45 which begin with Jesus's stern 
words "do not judge" – ouch! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b9JAH_J267k 
  

As usual, Rhoda has prepared services for each of the children's groups: 

You can access the YouTube playlists via the click here button on the 
attached pages or on our OBC Children & Youth YouTube 
page https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCuxgARly413TNTpGOPPzYyA 

Youth Service - 07 June - Connect and Encounter.pdf   

Childrens Service - 07 June - Discover and Explore.pdf  

Childrens Service - 07 June - Adventure.pdf  

 
This Sunday June 7 is the last day for Church members to respond to the 
Church Profile email. 

Send your response to secretary@oakhambaptist.org.uk. 
As usual, I will be happy to receive your comments or feedback 
via secretary@oakhambaptist.org.uk. 
Every blessing 

Julie 
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